
April 30 2021  

 

 

 

Beware of the website masquerading as Nittetsu Mining and 

appearing to offer services under the Nittetsu Mining name 

 

We would like to kindly request that all interested parties exercise caution with the 

below website masquerading as Nittetsu Mining and appearing to offer services 

under the name of Nittetsu Mining. 

 

//nittetsumining.com 

 

We have nothing to do with this website. 

Do not access this website and provide any personal information intended for 

Nittetsu Mining or the Nittetsu Mining Group. 

 

In addition, the official URL of Nittetsu Mining is as follows. 

 

https://www.nittetsukou.co.jp/eng/（English） 

https://www.nittetsukou.co.jp/（Japanese） 


